Arlington Local School

336 South Main Street Arlington, OH 45814 (419) 365-5121 – FAX (419) 365-1282

April 7, 2021

Dear Parent or Guardian.

Arlington Local School is providing an 8 week summer intervention program free of cost for any student currently in grades K-4. The program will focus specifically on students who are at-risk in reading due to gaps involving phonics and reading comprehension. Fortunately, our school has knowledge and an understanding of our current students' achievement in reading. Summer intervention will continue to support the foundational skills and reading strategies that will increase achievement. Our team of teachers will be using research-based intervention programs including Sound Sensible, SPIRE Phonics and Leveled Literacy Intervention.

Though our focus is aimed primarily for students who have been determined to need extra instruction and support, all students are eligible to attend. When our teaching team receives the attached interest form, we will begin to form groups and determine specific morning time slots. We strongly encourage those K-4 students who received extra intervention during the school year to attend over the summer. We do understand that summer can be busy, we ask that those who choose to commit for the summer program would plan for their child to attend with some consistency. We are trying to reach an accurate count in order to provide a successful program.

Please return the attached form to your child's teacher by Friday April 16th. Final schedule determination and the weekly schedule will be sent to parents in Early May. As of right now, we are leaning towards having sessions 3 days per week, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings starting mid June. We will be closed during the week of shut down July 2nd- July 11th.

We are very excited to have this opportunity to continue to work with you and your child over the summer. Thanks so much for all of your hard work this year and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher.

Sincerely,

Scott Marcum

*** PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY APRIL 16th, 2021****

My child would like to participate in the Summer Reading Program.	
Child's Name	
Current Grade Current Teacher	
Parent Name	_
Parent Phone Number:	
I am able to receive texts for current updates information: YES NO	
Emergency Contact Phone Number (first option)	
Emergency Contact Phone Number (second option)	
We will be on vacation or unavailable for tutoring on the following dates:	
Signature of Parent/guardian	_
Date	